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GREENE COUNTY BAPTIST GIRLS' CAMP 
 

  
 

March 15, 2022 
 
Dear Church Registration Person, 
 
Thank you for your assistance in registering campers and workers for Greene County Baptist 
Association Girls Camp 2022. If the enclosed information does not answer all your questions, please 
do not hesitate to call.   
 
We are excited that once again we have online registration available for our campers and staff.  
You may register online at www.gbaptist.org and following the links to the Girls Camp page. We are 
encouraging everyone to use this capability, as it will make the registration process much easier.  We 
are enclosing the normal forms for staff and campers but only for those that do not have computers at 
their disposal.  Please pay special attention to the directions enclosed – some of our procedures/times 
have changed. 
 
 
In His Service, 
 
Kari Murray       Treva Swadley 
Assistant Camp Director      Camp Director 
417.830.9060      417.872.9558 
 
Enclosures: 
We are providing only one copy of each of the following.  PLEASE FEEL FREE TO MAKE 
ADDITIONAL COPIES OF ANY OF THESE FORMS.  You may also access forms at gbaptist.org.  
● Registration Information (would be helpful for any that will be cabin leaders or staff to read) 
● Camp Registration Form (used by all three camps) 
● Camp Promotional Flyer 
● Driver/Chaperone Instructions 
● Directions to Baptist Hill  
● Info Newsletter (This is beneficial for all campers and workers) 
● Forms required for Campers  
o Girls' Camper Registration Form 
o Camp Health Form  
● Forms required for all Staff 
o Non-Camper Registration Form 
o Camp Health Form 
o Background Check Form for those 18 and over who have not served in the last 3 years at 
camp 
● Forms required for any children of workers 
o Children of Volunteers letter 
o Camp Health Form 


